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Detectives Continue to Investigate 

Hit and Run Involving Two Pedestrians 
 

Town of Onondaga, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate the hit and 

run crash that occurred yesterday afternoon on Meredith Avenue in the Town of Onondaga. 

        

On May 5th, at approximately 4:27 p.m., Sheriff’s Deputies along with rescue personnel responded to the 100 

block of Meredith Avenue for a reported hit and run involving two pedestrians. When Deputies arrived on scene 

they discovered 24- year-old Luis Berrios of Nedrow, on the side of road with significant injuries. He was 

transported to Upstate University Hospital where he remains in critical condition. Deputies investigating the 

crash state that Luis Berrios was walking on the side of the road with another male later identified as Benjamin 

Berrios (65) also of Nedrow, when the two were struck from behind by a white SUV. The SUV continued 

eastbound on Meredith before turning south on South Salina Street towards the Onondaga Nation. Benjamin 

Berrios left the scene prior to deputies arriving but was located a short time later and was transported to Upstate 

University Hospital with serious injuries. Benjamin Berrios is the uncle of Luis Berrios. 

 

Detectives have also identified and located the white SUV unoccupied on the Onondaga Nation. 

    

The investigation is active and ongoing.                                
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